

February 1, 2017

Dear Friend,

The Tzu Chi Mobile Clinic in partnership with community agencies, public officials, and health organizations, asks for your support for **Healthy Fresno** – **2017**, a project of the Tzu Chi Medical Foundation and collaboration of community partners. This year we will hold the event at Gaston Middle School who does not have access to quality health care services in our community. Toward that end, we are holding a free clinic in the spring, scheduled for April 29 – 30, 2017. There is a huge need for individuals to obtain essential health services including dental and vision care.

Since 2013, Healthy Fresno provided **8396 services** in medical, dental, vision (include free eye glasses), acupuncture, chiropractor and immunization. The market value for all these services is over \$1,161,810 plus medical professional in kind value reach \$480,530. Also non-professionals in-kind value is \$177,420. Total value Healthy Fresno has contributed **\$1.81 million** to the community.

Since 2001, our Tzu Chi Mobile Clinic has made available 581 medical mobile outreach sites either monthly or weekly in Fresno and the adjoining counties. We have provided over 91,408 services in medical, dental, vision, acupuncture and flu shots. This would not be possible without the medical providers who support our efforts and the help of local volunteers who generously give of their time. We look forward to our continued collaboration with local hospitals and community partners to provide two days of free medical and dental services. Our ultimate goal is to link these individuals with local providers to establish a medical home for their continuing care.

During the event we will have health-related resources and information as well as raffles, games, prizes, media coverage and live entertainment. Set up for the health fair will start at 9:00 am

The event will be held outdoors and each organization will be provided with one table and two chairs as well as refreshments. We also ask that each organization brings a raffle item(s) to give away at the event.

Needless to say, time is of the essence so attached you will find a confirmation form; please fax the completed form to Tzu Chi Mobile at: (559) 272-6180 as soon as possible; **booth spaces are limited**. For questions please contact Olivia Chung at 559.291.8800.

Thank you for your support, and we look forward to seeing you at our event.

Sincerely,

Steven Voon Tzu Chi Medical Foundation



Confirmation Form

April 29 & 30, 2017 Gaston Middle School

1100 E. Church Ave, Fresno, Ca 93706

<u>Day 1</u> Saturday April 29, 2017 8am -6pm	<u>Day 2</u> Sunday April 30, 2017 8am-4pm
YES, we will participate:NO, we will not participa	Day 1 Both
Name of Agency:	
Address:	
Contact Name:	
Phone Number:	Fax Number:
E-Mail Address:	
Service/s you will be providing:	

Please fax confirmation form to (559) 272-6180 Attention: Olivia Chung

*One table and two chairs will be provided. *Refreshments

Proof of Liability Certificate Insurance is required.

Additional Insured:

- 1) Fresno Unified School District. 4600 N Brawley Ave., Fresno, CA 93722
- 2) Buddhist Tzu Chi Medical Foundation 1008 S Garfield Ave., Alhambra, CA 91801